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We are at the final stages of sampling fishes from Gilgel Abay and tributary rivers. We have 
scheduled an awareness creation workshop on 30th December 2011 to discuss issues on 
conservation of Labeobarbus spp. in the Lake Tana sub-basin. At the workshop progress report will 
be presented on the Labeobarbus spp. migrating from Lake Tana to Gilgel Abay River and its 
tributaries. Related issues like the status of fish and fisheries in Ethiopia, migration and 
reproductive behaviour of Labeobarbus spp. in the Lake Tana sub-basin, Federal and Regional 
Legislation and regulations pertinent to fish and fisheries in Ethiopia will also be discussed. 
Fishermen, development workers, and some officials of the surrounding district are expected to 
attend this workshop. 


